
 

 

May 16, 20167 

Dear Parents & Guardians,  

Welcome to the Plainfield High School Red Pride Marching Band’s 2017 season. Big things are in 

store! 

The Red Pride Band Boosters stated purpose is to support the programs that fall under the 

guidance and instruction of the PHS Band Director. This happens only through the help of lots 

of dedicated members. If you are a returning member, welcome back. If you are new to the 

Boosters, prepare to be amazed.  There are opportunities to fit almost any interest.   

We are pleased to say that fees for this marching band season remain at $500.00 per student. 

This covers expenses related to uniforms, flags, props, equipment, transportation, food, contest 

entry fees, and staff. The fees payment schedule is listed on the commitment form.  

If you need to make other arrangements, please just let us know. WE CAN work something out. 

Accelerated payments are always accepted. We plan to provide opportunities for the students 

to work off their fee through small fundraisers to help with the cost of their dues as well as 

other fundraising opportunities.  

Questions? Please do not hesitate to ask. Here's to a great season! 

 

Michael Carpenter      Jeff Ross 

Director      President  

Plainfield High School     Plainfield Red Pride Band Boosters 

1 Red Pride Drive, Plainfield, IN 46168   PO Box # 276, Plainfield, IN 46168  

mcarpenter@plainfield.k12.in.us   president@plainfieldband.org 

 

 

 


